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Curriculum 

In Food and Nutrition all classes will make dishes 

that have a Space theme. We will continue to 

emphasise the importance of numeracy in 

cooking. Weighing and measuring are always 

included in each lesson but this term we will also 

be focusing on dividing and sharing. 

Please continue to send your children in with a 

labelled container to take their cooking home in 

and remember to save those chocolate/biscuit 

boxes as they come in really handy. As we move 

over to ParentPay for cooking money, I would 

also like to thank you for your support with 

cooking money as I know we are all feeling the 

pinch at the moment. 
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Welcome back everyone! Happy New Year to you all! I hope you all 

enjoyed the Christmas cooking that your children brought home 

especially the Upper School Christmas Cakes. Thank you for your 

support of the Homebake Stall at the Christmas Fayre. It was a great 

success and a complete sell out. Thank you to those who let me 

know that your children had been helping out in the kitchen over the 

break especially with the making of the Mince Pies. It is wonderful to 

hear they are applying their skills at home. 

  

  

This term our topic is… 

“To infinity and beyond”. 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating to 

your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to 

add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

 

Alison 

A few changes this term 

 Venus Flytrap will now cook on a 

Monday afternoon. 

 Tigerlily will now cook on a Tuesday 

afternoon. 

 Poppy will now have a cooking session 

on Wednesday morning. 
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